
OFFTCE OF THE CHIEF ADMINISTRATOR

May 30,2018

PUBLIC NOTICE

The bid opening for the POLICE AND FIRE STATION RENOVATION PROJECT has

been rescheduled for 12:00 NOON on FRIDAY, JLINE 8. Bids already mailed or
submitted to the Village will be held, unopened, until the new bid opening date and time.
If you have any questions, please contact Robert Jamieson, Chief Administrative Officer,
at (440) 247-5050 or at rjamieson@chagrin-falls.org

Sincerely,

tIl^L+
Robeft S, Jam
Ch ief Administrative Offi cer
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